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May 1, 2019

Michael Traison and Elizabeth Aboulafia, both partners in the firms Bankruptcy and Creditors' Rights department,
have been published in the May 2019 edition of ABI Journal for their article titled: "Be Wary of Using Involuntary
Bankruptcy as a Collection Tool."

To read the article, click here.
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